
Congratulations! Your Credit Card Limit 

Increase Has Been Approved 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your request for a credit limit increase on your [Credit Card 

Name] has been approved. Your new credit limit is now $[New Credit Limit]. 

This increase is a reflection of your responsible credit usage and on-time payments. We 

appreciate your loyalty and confidence in us. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service at [Customer Service Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL]. 

Thank you for choosing [Bank Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Bank Name] 


